Michael Forte'

From: Michael Forte'
Sent: Wednesday, April 21, 2021 4:57 PM
To: Justin M Ames
Subject: RE: AEP Service- 12999 Stieman Rd

8700 Tri County Hwy., Sardinia, OH should put us right at the railroad crossing.

Mike Forte’

From: Justin M Ames <jmames@aep.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 21, 2021 3:27 PM

To: Michael Forte' <mforte@40services.com>
Subject: RE: AEP Service- 12999 Stieman Rd

| did want to confirm what the address should be for the Tri County location. The existing meter there appears to be
12391 Martin Alexander Rd. What is the new address? Just making sure everything matches up. Thank you!

AEP JUSTIN M AMES | TECHNICIAN SR
OHIO | JMAMES@AEP.COM | D:937.840.2971
115 W. MCDOWELL ST., HILLSBORO, OH 45133

AEF

From: Michael Forte' <mforte@40services.com>

Sent: Monday, April 19, 2021 5:28 PM

To: Justin M Ames <jmames@aep.com>

Cc: Bob Crosier <trailrnrbob@hotmail.com>; Jordan Gibson <jg@cinrail.com>; Chris Whitley <cw@cinrail.com>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: AEP Service- 12999 Stieman Rd

This is an EXTERNAL email. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments. If

suspicious please click the 'Report to Incidents' button in Outlook or forward to
from a mobile device.

Justin:

Any developments from AEP engineering for both the Stieman and Tri County railroad crossings? The PUCO
has issued an Order and we would like to get moving on setting meter poles.

Thanks,

Mike Forte’

From: Michael Forte'
Sent: Friday, March 19, 2021 12:10 PM
To: Justin M Ames <jmames@aep.com>




Cc: Bob Crosier <trailrnrbob@hotmail.com>; Jordan Gibson <jg@cinrail.com>; Chris Whitley <cw@cinrail.com>
Subject: RE: AEP Service- 12999 Stieman Rd

Justin:

One additional item on the railroad signals. The tips of the roadway gates on the crossing signals will be 24" in
the air when vertical. Six feet of clearance is required. If you design wires above the signals, shown on the
plans | provided yesterday, please keep this in mind. Wires behind the signals better than above.

| did call in Tri County Highway but received the following: The disconnect order number is 101381707, and
the reconnect order number is 108614189. The email they referred to this as the electrical supply at 3635
Lawshe Rd. Not sure why, but | mentioned it to Sherlyn Myers.

Thanks for meeting yesterday,
Michael Forte’ | President, Project Manager

40 Services LLC | PO Box 3108, Westerville, OH 43086
C 740-817-1521 | W www.40Services.com

From: Justin M Ames <jmames@aep.com>
Sent: Friday, March 19, 2021 11:33 AM

To: Michael Forte' <mforte@40services.com>
Subject: AEP Service- 12999 Stieman Rd

Michael,

As we discussed yesterday | will begin to lay out the designs so we can get easements and finalize the costs. Once you
have inspections they can be sent to 046NSD@aep.com. We are also going to need that other location on Tri County
Hwy called in so we have an order. Please let me know if you have any questions. Thank you!

AEP ‘ JUSTIN M AMES | TECHNICIAN SR
OHIO | JMAMES@AEP.COM | D:937.840.2971
115 W. MCDOWELL ST., HILLSBORO, OH 45133

AsF
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